
COLDEAN NEIGHBOURHOOD PLANNING FORUM

Coldean

BRIGHTON

 

5th August 2021

Dear Hannah Collier,

At the inaugural meeting of the Forum held on 30th July 2021, the following enclosed

documents were approved

1. Constitution of the Forum

2. Boundary of the Neighbourhood Forum

3. Application for the Designation of a Neighbourhood Forum

lf there any queries, please contact me on  

or, alternatively, Patrick  on

Thank you for your assistance.

Yours sincerely,

 Annemarie 

(Secretary)




